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Assumptions:

· The Health Centre will be funded substantially from existing Primary Care budgets.

· The PCT will not pay twice for the same service.

· So every attendance at the Health Centre will divert funding from the Practices.

Scenario – Health Centre controlled by ‘hostile’ provider:

· The Health Centre encourages patient registrations.

· The Health Centre encourages attendances.

· The effect is to maximise the diversion of funding from the Practices.

Scenario – Health Centre controlled by ‘friendly’ provider:

· The Health Centre positions itself as a support to the Practices: providing a walk-in / out-of-hours service to improve ‘Access’ and extend ‘Choice’.

· The Health Centre promotes the Practices as the best provider for continuity of care.

· The Health Centre provides local GPs with an opportunity to recover lost income by providing sessions in the Centre.

· The effect is to minimise Practices loss of income, whilst providing a genuinely integrated Primary Care service, with improved access and choice for patients.

Critical factors for success:

· We must be part of the winning bid.

· We must have sufficient control over the provider to dictate the strategy with regard to patient registrations, marketing of the service, and the employment of local GPs (including fees).

Forming a consortium to bid on our behalf:

· We have only one chance, so we must focus exclusively on the critical success factors.

· All other considerations are secondary.  For instance, we don’t need to manage the Health Centre, employ the staff, brand it as General Practice, etc, etc.

· Key questions to ensure we select the right strategy:

1. Does the consortium have the skills needed to produce the most competitive bid?

2. Does it have the necessary specialist resources eg project management, finance, marketing, operations, clinical, etc?

3. Does it meet the PCT’s political agenda, which requires a ‘new’ provider rather than the extension of existing General Practice

4. Can we ensure we have the control we need over delivery of the service?

	
	



